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To better respond to the many changes to the legal and operational aspects of 403(b) plans
brought about by the new IRS regulations, the Institute is forming a working group to focus
on 403(b) plan issues. The goals of the group will be to identify issues for which further
guidance is needed, determine Institute positions on 403(b) matters, and provide a forum
for members to share information on compliance practices. Other specific projects will
include recommending changes to the Institute’s model information sharing agreement.
The working group’s goals and objectives may be refined further as the group begins its
work.

We expect to convene the working group monthly by conference call. (We may consider in
person meetings also if there is sufficient interest.) If you or others at your firm would like
to participate in the 403(b) working group, and you have not already done so, please
contact me at 202/326-5821 or ebarone@ici.org.

The first conference call will be held on Thursday, January 24, 2008 at 2:00 PM ET.
Instructions for the call will be provided next week to those who sign up to participate in the
working group. Communications with the working group generally will be via e-mail.
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